
RINDERSCHARTE
Osterfelderkopf – Höllentalklamm – Hammersbach

START	 Alpspitzbahn mountain station 
FINISH	 Cogwheel train station Hammersbach

The starting point of the mountain tour is the 
Alpspitzbahn cable car mountain station. From 
here, the trail leads up towards Alpspitze and 
Höllentorkopf. After a short time, you reach a 
junction where you turn right and follow the 
path towards Rinderscharte and Höllental. After 
a few minutes uphill, you reach the Höllentor.  

Over steps secured with wooden poles, the route  
then descends steadily amidst the rock faces 
of the Höllentorkopf and the foothills of the  
Alpspitze steadily downhill. The path becomes 
increasingly stony and continues to descend in 
hairpin bends along the ridge. After just under 
an hour, you reach the path from the Hupflei-
tenjoch. It is then another 20 minutes down-
hill to the Höllentalangerhütte. The trail leads 
through the Höllental gorge back to Hammers-
bach. From there, the cogwheel train takes you 
comfortably back to the Kreuzeck-/Alpspitzbahn 
station

ATTENTION 
Sure-footedness and a head for heights required.
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Uphill:	 5 ¼ hrs. 

Downhill:	 6 ¾ hrs.
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